
 
 
 
Susanne Gaddis 
118 Pinoak Court 
Chapel Hill, NC 27514 
 
Dear Dr. Gaddis,  
 
I would like to extend a sincere “Thank You!” for visiting Sam Houston State University.  
It was such a joy to hear you speak and I thoroughly enjoyed your workshops!  Our office 
received so much positive feedback from the programs.  Students, staff, and faculty alike 
raved about your sessions and mentioned that they would love to have you back on 
campus! 
 
Your positive energy and zealous attitude gave our attendees a renewed sense of self, and 
you definitely had a phenomenal impact on our office!  We really enjoyed getting to 
spend the day with you and learning more about your life experiences.  It was such a joy 
to work with you, and I look forward to more events with you in the future.  I will contact 
you this summer to possibly set up another workshop once we organize our schedules and 
funding. 
 
Again, thank you so much for providing us a spectacular service.  I greatly appreciate 
your cooperation and excitement put forth throughout the entire process.  The workshops 
were a great success!  Thanks again for everything…and have a fabulous summer! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angie Burns 
Program Coordinator 
 


